IMPORTANT Drought Conditions Announcement:

All San Leon Municipal Utility District Customers

This is an important message from San Leon Municipal Utility District.  We have received a message from the Gulf Coast Water Authority advising that San Leon Municipal Utility District residents that the Stage 2 Drought has been lifted!  If you have questions in regards to the Drought regulations please call the Water Office at 281-339-1586 or go to our web site at www.slmud.org in forms to download a copy of the Drought Policy.

We ask all of the customers keep trying to conserve water.  Our TARGET is to keep the flows below 500,000 gallons a day.  If you have any questions, please call the Water Office for more information or go to FORMS here on the web site to get a copy of the DROUGHT CONTINGENCY PLAN.

Please take a positive action to “spread the word” among the residents of San Leon.
We strongly emphasize that water conservation is still required.
During drought conditions, we frequently may have a number of water breaks and leaks.  If you see a water leak, please contact us quickly so we may repair and conserve this precious resource.
For more information on Water Conservation Plan and Drought Contingency Plan, please see: www.gulfcoastwaterauthority.com (look under tab named Reports and Data).
For more information on the Brazos River Authority (BRA), please visit the BRA's website at: www.brazos.org.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Five (5) basic ways to conserve water are listed below:
The following are helpful hints we hope will both impact your water bill, and give you the knowledge to contribute in conserving one of our nation’s greatest resources. In addition to item #2, we are happy to provide “Checking for Water Leaks Tablets”, which can be picked up at our District Office, at your convenience.
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